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CML members ratify new contract
December 9, 2010

HSA members who work at CML Healthcare on Vancouver Island and the Lower Mainland have voted to
accept a new contract providing significant gains. The ratification votes were held last week.

For highlights of the agreement, see the November 23, 2010 bulletin.
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